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Everett High School hosts annual Senior Citizen Dance, Feb. 27 
Free dinner and dance draws more than 400 each year to re-experience high school dance 

The hottest ticket in town is actually free! For one evening, Senior Citizens in Everett can enjoy 
an Evening in Paris with an Italian touch. 

This year’s annual Senior Citizen free dinner and dance begins with its traditional spaghetti 
dinner and spins into dancing to the tunes of Everett High’s own award winning Jazz Band and 
Jazz Choir. 

Reservations help ensure there 
is enough spaghetti for all. Make 
your reservations by Friday, Feb. 
20 by calling 425-385-4448. 

Principal Sally Lancaster is among 
those who look forward to this 
dance each year. “The evening 
begins with a picture booth for 
photos – just like many of our 
guests remember at their own high 
school dances. Everyone enjoys 
sharing memories and some pretty 
incredible dance moves at these 
events!” 
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